

Ms Domnica Manole President of the Constitutional Court of the Republic of Moldova

Mr Javier Cremades President of the World Jurist Association & World Law Foundation

Tartu, 8 January 2025

Dear Ms Manole and Mr Cremades,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the kind invitation to participate in the upcoming World Law Congress, which will be held in Santo Domingo from May 4 to 6, 2025. It is with great pleasure that I accept this opportunity to be one of the speakers at Congress. Mr Rainer Arnold, Professor at Regensburg University, has kindly asked me to join him on a panel discussing the topic of "Constitutional Justice in a Comparative View," to which I am eager to contribute my input and share my thoughts. I wish you every success with the organisation of the Event and look forward to our enriching dialogues and valuable exchanges in Santo Domingo this May!

Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Karin Leichter-Tammisto (<u>Karin.Leichter-Tammisto@riigikohus.ee</u>), Legal Adviser to the Chief Justice, should you have any questions or further information related to my participation.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve Chief Justice

Supreme Court of Estonia